
Report on Cyber Safety session (Middle School) 

“As the world is increasingly interconnected, everyone shares the responsibility of securing 

cyberspace.”               ― Newton Lee 

 

October marks the global celebration of Cyber Security Awareness Month. The Cyber Congress 

team(class XI & XII) of DPS Gurgaon conducted a special session on “Cyber Safety” on 7
th 

& 8
th

 

October 2024 in the Middle wing (classes VI- VIII). The cyber congress members delivered a 

presentation to the students highlighting the significance of cyber safety. They provided valuable 

insights into essential do's and don'ts in the digital realm. The session included a thorough discussion 

of the challenges and risks associated with using social networking sites, equipping students with the 

knowledge they need to navigate the online world safely. 

The session was highly engaging, with the children actively asking questions and seeking 

clarification on various topics. It played a crucial role in guiding them on maintaining a positive 

digital footprint and using the internet responsibly. 

The session concluded with a reminder of the school's policy prohibiting students from using social 

media platforms such as Facebook, Instagram, and Discord. The contact information for the school’s 

Cyber Congress teacher incharges was shared, encouraging students to reach out with any questions 

or concerns they might have. 

  

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

       



       


